
N.C. JINDAL PUBLIC SCHOOL, PUNJABI BAGH, NEW DELHI-110026 

A REPORT OF SAFETY WALK HELD ON 

May 17, 2025 

 

School safety and security of all the stakeholders is a prime concern of the school.  

Keeping this in mind, school safety walk is observed on the last working day of every 

month. The School safety committee carried out Safety walk on 17.5.2025. The walk 

started from the reception area covering the lawn side area, senior library corridor, 

primary wing and senior wing. The members of the safety committee expressed 

satisfaction while observing various areas.  Safety suggestion boxes were opened in the 

presence of all the safety committee members.  No slips or suggestions were found 

related to safety precautions and measures in the Senior & Primary Safety Suggestion 

Box.  All the committee members expressed their unwavering commitment towards 

safety and security of the school. 

 


